
Dear House Committee, 
 
As one of your constituents,  I am writing to inform you that I OPPOSE HB 3063 and ask you to please vote 
NO. Parental rights and medical decisions  belong to the parents, not government. This bill is a far reaching 
overstep in taking away the personal liberty of individuals and families in the state of Oregon. This is not about 
whether vaccines do or do not work, and all about having the freedom of choice.  
 
Thank you for serving your fellow citizens and for doing your best to represent them. 
 
Lara Schlerf 

 


